From: Stephanie Mikkelsen <SMikkelsen@cjcc.ga.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 11:11:35 AM

To: Judge Spencer <KSpencer@augustaga.gove; Willie Saunders <Wsaunders@augustaga.gov=; DaCara Brown <DBrown@augustaga.govs; Audrey Armistad <AArmistad @augustaga.gove
Cc: Laura Oropeza <laura.oropeza@cjcc.ga.gov; Chelsea Benson <chelsea.benson@cjcc.ga.gov=

Subject: [EXTERMAL] FY24 JIIG Award Motification

Good Morning,
Congratulations. It's my pleasure to inform you that the Criminal Justice Coordinating Council has awarded Richmond County a total of $450,000 as part of the FY24 Juvenile Justice Incentive
Grant Program.

We will be sending a separate email containing the award packet, instructions on how to submit the packet, and additional guidance regarding budgets no later than early next week.
Thank you for your dedication to helping our youth and we look forward to continue working with you all!

Respectfully,
Stephanie

Stephanie Mikkelsen

Juvenile Justice Program Director

Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

104 Marietta 5t. NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, GA 30303
M: 404.275.6511 | VRI: 404.902.8826
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